
Be part of building the 
North Saskatchewan Regional Plan

The Government of Alberta is looking for individuals who live, work, play and have an interest in the North Saskatchewan region 

to become members of the Regional Advisory Council for the North Saskatchewan Regional Plan. Council members are appointed by 

Cabinet and will be led by a Chair who represents the Government of Alberta. 

Council members will be required to strategically consider what is best for the entire region at a holistic level and provide advice to Cabinet in 

the development of the regional plan. The Regional Advisory Council will also provide advice based on input received through regional public, 

stakeholder and Aboriginal consultation, and background information provided by the Government of Alberta. 

Successful candidates for the Regional Advisory Council will be notifi ed directly. Expenses and honorariums will be provided to council 

members. Closing date for nominations is April 23, 2014. For further information about council requirements, duties and to submit your 

interest for participation, please visit the Land-use Framework website at: http://www.landuse.alberta.ca.


